
WEEKLY MESSAGE FROM OUR VICAR, ALEX – 21st September 2023 

 
Dear Church Family & Friends,  
 
Hoping this finds you well.  
 
September has started well in the parish this week, with Little Roots (our Parish Toddler group) expanding to 
two days a week (Tuesdays and Wednesdays at St. Paul's) led by Michael Stevens and the team, as well as three 
nursing home services led by David Wright with David Packham.  
 
I am delighted to attach again the key dates for the rest of the term, right up until the 31st December and also 
the local history booklet put together by Doug Nurse and David P, which makes an interesting read.  
 
With prayer as a key priority in our parish at the current time, two opportunities to pray coming up in the next 
few days are as follows:  
 
On Sunday 10th September at 4.00 pm there will be 'Resting in God', the new name for 'Soaking Prayer'. This will 
be at St. Mary's and will be led by Miriam Oakley.  
 
On Tuesday 12th September at 9.30 am there will be 'A Season of Prayer'. This will be at St. Mary's and will be led 
by Andrew Shaw. It is an opportunity to pray for God's work in our parish and will run at the same time for the 
next three Tuesdays following this.  
 
Both are really great opportunities to meet with God and each other.  
 
Please do attend if you can.  
 
Love and prayers,  
Alex 
 
Rev Alex Stevens 
Vicar 
Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath 
07312 113019 
 
The PCC of the Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath is a Registered UK Charity No 1180563 


